
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENTOFNATURALRESOURCES 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Cathy Stepp, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay- 711 

2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI 54313-6727 

May21,2013 

Mr. Joseph Angst 
1503 131

h Street 
Green Bay, WI 54304 

SUBJECT: 

Dear Mr. Angst: 

Waste Determination 
CG Enterprises, 1044 gth Street, Green Bay, Wisconsin 
WDNR BRRTS # 02-05-186146 

On May 2, 2013, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (Department) received hazardous 
waste determination materials for the above referenced CG Enterprises site. The submittal was 
prepared by Stantec and submitted to the Department on your behalf. On May 13, 2013, the 
Department received your request for a waste determination letter and the associated $500.00 review 
fee. 

This letter is based upon the above referenced submittal and previously submitted information for the 
CG Enterprises site. The letter serves as your notification that chlorinated solvent contaminated soil at 
the CG Enterprises site can be handled/disposed of as non-hazardous waste provided appropriate 
testing does not exhibit a hazardous characteristic. 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please contact me at 920-662-5443. 

Sincerely, 

Kristin DuFresne 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 

ec: Jeff Brand, Stantec 
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